
       

    

April 02, 2012    

To Whom It May Concern:  

I am pleased to be a reference for Aulda. She was a wonderful supportive partner for me 
the first two weeks at home with Kai. She taught me everything a brand new mom 
needed to know. She was extremely loving and gentle with my baby. She was reliable 
and quite easy to get along with.   

I would recommend her to my friends who are expecting.  

Sincerely, 
Leah 
Hoboken, NJ  


